


Dear Madam/Sir,

I would like to communicate, on behalf of the academic community of Ukrainian Catholic 
University, our full endorsement of Alexander Denysenko’s work on his concept of 
innovative fundraising.

Our University seeks to engage the widest possible strata of our society into the cause of 
educating a new generation of responsible Ukrainian citizens and successful professionals
for the future of our country.

Aleksander Denysenko has developed an innovative tool aimed at stimulating a new wave 
of charitable support for UCU through engaging a young and dynamically growing group of
donors. He also created a film script to increase UCU’s brand recognition and to deepen 
the relation of the target audience to UCU brand.

Alexander’s keen feeling for effective message makes him a talented creator of exciting 
brand stories that deeply touch minds and hearts of the audience. Of no less importance 
for us is that Alexander shares the values of our community and is eager, as a 
professional, to help Ukrainian Catholic University in living its mission.

We are grateful for your openness to the idea of Alexander’s project and for considering 
giving it your support.

Sincerely,

Fr. Dr. Bohdan Prakh

Rector


